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Response  

Response 

NOTED 

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this 
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate. 

 

Recommendation 2 

The committee recommends that the Australian Government, in consultation with industry, 
community, union and other stakeholders, develop a mechanism for the orderly retirement 
of coal fired power stations to be presented to the COAG Energy Council. 

Response 

NOTED 

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this 
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate. 

 

Recommendation 3 

The committee recommends that the Australian Government, through representation on 
the COAG Energy Council, put in place a pollution reduction objective consistent with 
Australia's obligations under the Paris Agreement in the National Electricity Objectives. 

Response 

NOTED 

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this 
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate. 

 

Recommendation 4 

The committee recommends that the Australian Government establish an energy 
transition authority with sufficient powers and resources to plan and coordinate the 
transition in the energy sector, including a Just Transition for workers and communities. 

Response 

NOTED 

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this 
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate. 

Recommendation 1 

The committee recommends that the Australian Government adopt a comprehensive 
energy transition plan, including reform of the National Electricity Market rules. 


